
  

 

 
 
28 April 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Junior 3A Stoneleigh Village Trip – 17 May 2017 
 
Ms Holmes would like to take Junior 3A class to the village of Stoneleigh on Wednesday 17 
May during the afternoon.  
 
As part of our local history and geography syllabus this year, we are looking at a local village 
and its features and how these have changed across the centuries. 
 
We aim to leave school at about 12:00pm by minibus. Children will need to bring a packed 
lunch. If your child normally has a school lunch on a Wednesday a packed lunch will be 
provided for them; please indicate on the reply slip below their sandwich filling choice. There 
is no charge for this visit. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip to school office by Friday 5 May.  Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Holmes  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Junior 3A Trip to Stoneleigh Village – 17 May 2017 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________Class: __________________ 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to visit Stoneleigh village  
 
*Sandwich choice (please circle one choice only) 

 

Ham Cheese Tuna 

 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
 
Date: ___________________________________________ 
 
 
 



  

 

 


